
Welcome Back to School!

Hello from our Bloom Family to yours! 

A warm 'Welcome Back' to our returning families and a special 'Welcome' to our new 
Bloom Families! On behalf of our entire staff, we are excited to welcome you and your 
children to a brand new school year. We are thrilled that you have chosen to be a part of 
our Bloom Family. Our staff is dedicated, committed, motivated, and prepared to 
embrace our students for another exciting school year! We look forward to working 
alongside you to ensure a successful academic year. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Lucinda P. Brunenkant 
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